
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

EISAI’S U.S. SUBSIDIARY EISAI INC. TO DIVEST U.S. RIGHTS FOR  
ZONEGRAN® TO CONCORDIA PHARMACEUTICALS INC.              

Eisai Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Tokyo, CEO: Haruo Naito, “Eisai”) announced today that its U.S. subsidiary 
Eisai Inc. has entered into an agreement to divest its U.S. and Puerto Rican rights for the antiepileptic 
agent Zonegran® (zonisamide) to Concordia Pharmaceuticals Inc. (Concordia), a subsidiary of Concordia 
Healthcare Corp. (Headquarters: Ontario, CEO: Mark Thompson). 
 
Zonegran is an antiepileptic drug (AED) originally created by Dainippon Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 
(currently Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma Co., Ltd.), for which Eisai and its U.S. subsidiary hold exclusive 
rights in Europe, North America and Asia. Under this agreement, Eisai Inc. will sell its commercialization 
rights associated with Zonegran in the U.S. and Puerto Rico to Concordia. In addition, the companies 
have agreed to enter 



[Notes to editors] 
 

About Concordia Healthcare Corp.  
Concordia Healthcare Corp. is a diverse healthcare company focused on legacy pharmaceutical products, orphan 

drugs, and medical devices for the diabetic population. Concordia Healthcare Corp.’s pharmaceutical business 

consists of ADHD-treatment Kapvay® (clonidine extended release tablets), Head Lice Treatment Ulesfia® (benzyl 

alcohol) Lotion, Asthma-related medication Orapred ODT® (prednisolone sodium phosphate orally disintegrating 

tablets) and Irritable Bowel Syndrome treatment Donnatal® (belladonna alkaloids, phenobarbital). Concordia 

Healthcare Corp.’s Specialty Healthcare Distribution (SHD) division, Complete Medical Homecare, distributes medical 

supplies targeting diabetes and related conditions. Concordia Healthcare Corp.’s orphan drug division, Pinnacle, 

markets PHOTOFRIN® in the United States. 
Concordia Healthcare Corp. operates out of facilities in Oakville, Ontario; Lenexa, Kansas (near Kansas City, 

Missouri); Chicago, Illinois; Bridgetown, Barbados; and Charlottesville, Virginia. 

 

Notice regarding forward-looking statements: 


